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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Maria O'Connell 
<mailagent@thesoftedge.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 1:59 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC #: 3324 
Agency #: 16A 
ID#: 4953 
 
 
 
Prompts for letters/comments from ND's in PA: 
 
ND care is important for consumers in PA - so that I  can trust the provider has been well educated and trained, so that I  
can feel protected as a consumer knowing there is a system of oversight in place, ND's are doctors who spend time to 
help you know which natural therapies and modalities are safe and which are not safe. 
 
Holistic care is important to me and my family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maria O'Connell 
3047 Yellow springs rd 
Malvern, PA 19355-9604 
 
 


